
 

 

ACTIVITIES OF THE ROTARACT CLUB OF BMSCW 

2019-2020 

 

ACTIVITY 1 

 

Rotary Pre-Induction Programme was organized for the students on 29
th

 August 2019 @ 

2p.m in B S Narayan Hall to orient the students about the club and its activities. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

ACTIVITY 2 

 

Rotaract Club of BMS College for Women was inaugurated on 20
th

 September 2019. The Chief 

Guest was Rtn. John Bruno, District 3190 Rotaract Chairman, who also delivered a key note address. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

ACTIVITY 3 

 

A talk on “PCOD and PCOS” (Polycystic Ovarian Disease and Polycystic Ovarian Syndrome) - 

Awareness, Management and Prevention was given by Dr. Monitha H N on 20
th

 September 2019. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

ACTIVITY 4 

 

Collection of Single use plastic waste in the campus for recycling purpose was started on 26
th 

September 2019 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

ACTIVITY 5 

 

On the occasion of Navarathri, Dandiya and Garba Dance Programme was organized on 5
th

 October 

2019 in B S Narayan Memorial Auditorium. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

ACTIVITY 6 

 

Rotaract Club organized the Installation Ceremony „SHEROES‟- Ready to Take Off on22-01-2020. 

Ms. Prajwala S N of III year B.Com was inducted as the President of the club for the Rotary year 

2019-2020 (July- June). Certificate of Organization Globally recognizing Rotaract Club of BMSCW 

was given to the college. 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

ACTIVITY 7 

 

Rotaract Club in association with Parihar,a registered Charitable Institution supported by Bengaluru 

City Police and managed by team of Counsellors with vast experience in social work,   organized an 

awareness programme on Women Safety and Cyber Crime on 05/02/2020. Dr.Anuradha Psychologist 

and Counsellor, National Institute of Public Cooperation and Child Development oriented on women 

security and safety measures. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



  

 

 

ACTIVITY 8 

 

Rotaract Club in association with Placement Cell conducted a session on “Career Opportunities in 

VFX, 2D and 3D Animation and Game Development‟ on 05/02/2020.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


